
Tool Donations for Vanuatu 
23 March  2015 

Shed members have unanimously agreed to donate boxes 
of hand tools, nails and screws to the Vanuatu cyclone vic-
tims. 

 
Pictured is Bryan Anderson sorting suitable tools for dona-
tion.  A total of four large boxes were assembled on Thurs-
day for delivery to the Vanuatu Cyclone Relief collection 
point for transport.   

 

There are plans to put more toolboxes together and mem-
bers are encouraged to look through their own sheds for 
suitable hand tools. Please ensure donations are cleaned, 
in good condition and sharpened. No electric tools will be 
donated at the moment.   

 

Garden tools are also welcomed. No junk please.  Dona-
tions are being received at the shed on Monday, Tuesday, 
Thursday and Saturdays at the 38A William Street location.  
For additional information contact committee members: 

 

President - Matthew Stevenson (0412 244 409) 
Vice President - Wayne Hobdell (0423 238 658) 

Secretary - Robert Jerome (0404 998 174) 
Treasurer - Noel Steinke (0408 693 569) 

Club Care Coordinator - Kerry Balcombe (0434 674 463) 



The volunteers at the drop off were overjoyed to get such practical items 

and conveyed their thanks and requested more such donations. 

AHMS Hardware Donations 
26 March 2015 

Four crates full of hand tools, nails, 

screws and various fittings such as 

hinges and bolts were delivered by 

shed member Ben Warner to the Va-

nuatu cyclone relief centre at the Eagle 

Farm collection point for and further 

transport by the RAAF.  Each crate was 

marked...from the guys at the Alex hills 

Men's Shed.   

Further donations are being received 

at the shed on Monday, Tuesday, 

Thursday and Saturdays at the 38A 

William Street location.  Garden tools 

are also welcomed. Check your shed and garage for items you no longer need and would be use-

ful for repairs and rebuilding.  No junk please.   

More donations are urgently required. Clean out your shed and drop off at the AHMS anytime. 

This will be an ongoing project for the next few months.  


